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Sydney, Australia - An opinion piece by UPF-Australia Vice President Dr. John Bellavance was
published by AMUST (Australasian Muslim Times), a monthly newspaper for the Muslim community in
Australia, on July 24, 2023. Dr. Bellavance also serves as the Oceania coordinator for the International
Association of Academicians for Peace (IAAP) and global vice president of Sun Moon University in

Korea.

The article, "Voice to Parliament: Yes and No Sides Should Get Together," can be viewed at
www.amust.com.au/2023/07/voice-to-parliament-yes-and-no-sides-should-get-together.













